
 

Eyes on the Hoop. 
 

This term the students have taken an interest in a new sport, 

Basketball, and it has made a regular appearance in the practical PE 

lesson, with plenty of ‘three pointers’ attempted.  To make the 

sessions more competitive, and to add some ‘buzzer beating’ fun, 

students from Hartlepool school ‘dribbled’ their way into the 

sport with the help of a coach from the Teesside Mohawks.  

The session involved some dribbling 

practice, game management, 

shooting and of course a game played 

under the correct rules. No ‘Travelling’ allowed!!  

The coach was very impressed with all the students who took 

on board their advice and definitely showed some much-

improved skills.  Excellent enthusiasm throughout the session 

and the students can’t wait to ‘alley-oop’ their way down to 

watch the Teesside Mohawks play a game. 

 

  

  

 

 


